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May 5, 2014 

Brehan Kohl, Acting FSS Program Manager, (907) 269-7636 
 

Hawaiian Coconut Pudding Haupia (Luau Dessert)  
Recalled for Undeclared Milk Allergen 

 
(JUNEAU, AK) – NOH FOODS has issued a recall for its 2-ounce, 4-ounce, and 
3-pound (48-ounce) packages of Hawaiian Coconut Pudding Haupia (Luau 

Dessert) because the labels do not state that the product may contain milk, a 
known allergen. People who are allergic or have a severe sensitivity to milk or 

dairy products run the risk of a serious or life-threatening allergic reaction if 
they consume this product. 
 

The product may be identified by the UPC Code located on the back of the 
package. 

 

Product Size UPC Code 

Hawaiian Coconut Pudding Haupia (Luau 
Dessert) 

2 oz. 073562000504 

Hawaiian Coconut Pudding Haupia (Luau 
Dessert) 

4 oz. 073562000559 

Hawaiian Coconut Pudding Haupia (Luau 
Dessert) 

48 oz. (3 lbs.) 073562000511 

 

The recalled product was distributed through retail stores and mail order.  
 
Alaska DEC has confirmed the product was available for sale in Alaska. To 
date, no complaints or illnesses have been reported in Alaska. One consumer 
complaint has been received outside of Alaska; however, no illnesses or allergic 
reactions have been reported. 

Concerned consumers who have purchased any of these items are urged to 
return them to the place of purchase. Consumers with questions may contact 
NOH FOODS OF HAWAII at 808-944-0655 or 310-324-6770 between the hours 

of 8 a.m. through 5 p.m. Pacific Standard Time.  

For more information on this recall, visit:  
http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm395749.htm. 

http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm395749.htm


 2 

For more information on recalls affecting Alaskans, visit DEC’s website: 
http://dec.alaska.gov/eh/fss/recallsalerts.html. 

 

 
 

http://dec.alaska.gov/eh/fss/recallsalerts.html


 3 

 
 

  
 

# # # 


